
 NEWS FROM ENFIELD BARNET & WALTHAM X BRANCH 176 

 
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR ALL MEMBERS OF ENFIELD 

BARNET & WALTHAM CROSS BRANCH 
 

 

We need additional Branch Committee members to help run the Branch and 

appeal again for volunteers to come forward. 

 

The Branch run coach trips every 2nd Thursday of each month, which are very 

popular with members, but we are unable to do anything else due to the lack 

of volunteers to help run the Branch. If you would like details of the upcoming 

coach trips, please give me a call. 

 

If any member is prepared to volunteer to take an active part on the 

Committee, then please contact me on the number below. Without help 

this Branch will not be able to continue in the long term. 

 

Keep safe and well. 

 

Dudley Davis Branch Treasurer Tel: 02083 665872 
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